May 2025 Letter to Members from the QBC President

In mid April, the club held a meeting of the members at Valley Country Club
to discuss and help the board get direction on the future of the club. There
were many great comments and points made and the attendance and
participation of all who attended is much appreciated.

With the direction of the members, the board met and agreed that we would
continue the club for another year, our 64th year! The membership dues
for this year will continue at $25 per family. We will have the same board
members and | will continue as President. We appreciate the support, and
would also welcome any others that would like to join the board and bring
their thoughts to the group. Let me know if you have interest.

We plan on having four meetings this year, with at least the first two to be
at Valley Country Club. The first will be on August 14th, when we will again
host the Head Coach of the AFA Football team, Troy Calhoun. Troy has
confirmed his attendance and looks forward to seeing our club and
answering questions about the upcoming season. The second meeting of
the year will be October 16th and AFA Athletic Director Nathan Pine will join
us again for comments and a Q&A session.

The other lunches we have planned will be in the winter and spring,
perhaps March and May. We will be able to get a follow up on what
happened in the first semester and thoughts about the other sports at the
Academy in those meetings.

We look forward to a continuation of our social club and our connection
with Air Force Athletics. Please send your dues to Treasurer Norm Zettel
when you can and we will look forward to seeing you in August. Thanks for
your friendship and support of the club.

Brad Bernero, President
303-829-8833



